
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 3 April 2024 

Important Dates 

 

5     April         PTA Sausage Sizzle 

6     April         PTA Paint & Sip Evening 6pm 

10   April         Y3 Ambury Farm Ed. 9:15am - 2:15pm 

12   April         Mana Assembly 11:15am 

12   April          Last Day of Term 1 

29   April          First Day of Term 2 

3     May           Feet First Whaanau Ambury Walk  9:15 

31   May           Teacher Only Day (school closed) 

3     June           King’s Birthday (school closed) 

 

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 

Whannau in our community celebrate Easter in 
many ways and we hope you all had an enjoyable 
time with your family and friends this Easter. As 
we count down to the end of the term, we’d like 
to acknowledge two important people who work 
quietly behind the scenes and have been part of 
the Waterlea Whaanau for the past twenty years. 
Mahesh and Dipti have kept Waterlea School’s 
classrooms, offices, hall and bathrooms           
beautifully clean and tidy for 2 decades. We all 
appreciate the extra mile they go in their mahi 
and the fact they have been so flexible, helpful 
and adaptable over the past few years as we’ve 
navigated a number of  big events and required 
additional help from them.  As a school we’d like 
to thank them for their service and hope they are 
with us for the next twenty years!! We will       
present Mahesh and Dipti with a MANA values 
certificate as acknowledgement of their service to 
Waterlea. 

 



Mountain to Sea Programme  

Last week the final group of senior students had the opportunity to kayak in our beautiful harbour, and 
the outdoor experience element of our Mountain to Sea project has now finished. Thank you, whaanau, 
for such enthusiastic parent support for all of the trips. We really couldn’t have done it without you! 

The learning continues, and every student is now putting their learning to use by planning an effective 
action that will have a positive impact for marine environment sustainability. This project needs to 
demonstrate their passion and understanding about the issues we have learnt about this term and show 
creativity, leadership and kaitiakitanga. 

Teachers and the EMR staff will be watching very closely, because the student who produces the most 
impressive action plan and who has demonstrated their learning the most effectively will win the chance 
to spend 17 May at Poor Knights Island with a member of  their whaanau. What an awesome prize!  

We are so grateful to CLM sport for fully funding this fantastic learning experience for our tamariki. It 
has been a brilliant way to start 2024 for the senior classes. 

 

Paid Union Meetings (PUM)  

The majority of our teachers belong to the teacher’s union NZEI and part of their collective agreement requires 
them to attend union meetings during school time. Our teachers are attending union meetings today and rather 
than closing the school for the afternoon, our organisation allows us to keep school open while teachers attend 
their PUM.  

 



T&C's apply. Every order goes in the draw. Four chances to win per order. Competition open to all 
New Zealand myKindo account holders. Competition closes and winners will be drawn at 11am on 
Friday 12 April 2024. No adult only gift vouchers permitted. No correspondence will be entered 
into.  

This term, our sausage sizzle is brought to us by Hellers. 

They are committed to supporting schools across New Zealand and this is one way they can 

help—by providing their trusty pre-cooked sausages to assist in raising much needed funds 

for local kura.  

So thanks Hellers! We appreciate you.  

Remember: we have vegetarian sausages available on request too. These are cooked and 

served separately.  

What you need to know: 

Tomorrow, Thursday 4 April, please send $2 per sausage in a named 

envelope to your child’s Kaiako. Please indicate how many sausages in 

total your child wants and be clear if they would like vegetarian ones 

too.  

 

If you have any questions, please get in touch with the PTA on: 

Facebook: @Waterlea PTA  

Instagram: @waterleapta 

Gmail: waterleapta@gmail.com  

PTA SAUSAGE SIZZLE | FRIDAY 5 APRIL  



 

Celebrations at School 

At Waterlea we have an agreement amongst staff that when a student has a birthday or other special 
events, we acknowledge the celebration in our classrooms but discourage families from bringing food to 
share with the rest of the class. The reason behind this is we have many children with dietary requirements 
and food allergies etc making it too difficult to monitor for staff and parents. We have scheduled times 
throughout the year where we invite our whaanau to bring in kai when we have a shared lunch for a class 
celebration. Thanks for your understanding in this matter and if you have further questions, have a chat 
with the classroom teacher. 





Collect the Yummy cut-out labels from bags (each cut-

out label is worth 10 stickers) and individual Yummy 

apple stickers for Waterlea School’s share of the $200,000 

free Sport sports gear prize pool.  

Yummy apples are available from New World, PAK’nSAVE 

and participating Four Square stores. The more you 

collect, the more sports gear we can get so get going and 

start collecting your Yummy cut-out labels and stickers 

now! 

All stickers/cut-outs along with your school’s Total Tally Sheet 
must received by us by Tuesday 24 September.  

Download your sticker collection sheet here or pick one 
up at the office.  

COLLECT YUMMY STICKERS AND GET SPORTS GEAR FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

SIP AND PAINT EVENING:  

Only four tickets left for our first ever Sip and Paint evening on Saturday 6 April. 

Get in touch with the PTA on waterleapta@gmail.com if you would like to know 

more or secure these tickets.  

Rest assured, you do not need to be an artist to attend, we’re just wanting to 

deliver a fun evening for you and your friends, while raising funds for our school.  

Date: 6 April 

Time: 6:00pm—9:00pm  

Where: Waterlea School Hall 

Tickets: $45 per person 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing


 



        Upcoming Community Events 

Lost Property 

If any of these items belong to you or 

your children please visit the school 

office. 




